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Comments: The rollercoaster proposal is an inappropriate use of the outdoor space. The land and wildlife are

already affected by the current uses and doesn't need further disturbing by construction, tourists, litter, and

increased traffic to name a few issues. This also is the sacred land of the Pueblo people and shouldn't be an

amusement park. Rollercoasters belong in amusement parks, not on mountains


